Alaska Scientific Crime Detection Laboratory

Change in Instrument Status Form
Version: 4.0 Effective: 8/10/2022

Date: 12/21/2022 Instrument #: 100668
Instrument Location: Anchorage Jail — South processing room
Supervisor Name and Agency: Jason Cusack, Anchorage Police

Describe the Status Change or Issue with the Instrument:

On 12/16/2022, | received an email from Carlie with the crime lab requesting | perform a tank
change on this instrument as it did not pass a VOC and it seemed like there was some sort of
interference with the dry gas tank. | was on leave and saw the email on 12/20/2022 and notified her
that | would perform the tank change on 12/21/2022 when | worked next. | performed the tank
change at about 2104 hours and the instrument passed VOC immediately after. | also performed a
non-drinking subject sample and it worked normally.

If instrument was placed in service or removed from service, fill out the appropriate sections below.

In Service Date/Time: Click or tap here to enter text.

Out of Service Date/Time: Click or tap here to enter text.

For Use by SCDL Additional Notes

Click or tap here to enter text.

Email completed form to dps.scdl.toxicology@alaska.gov
For questions contact the Breath Alcohol Program at 907-269-5740
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Glaister, Carlie K (DPS)

From: Cusack, Jason <jason.cusack@anchorageak.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 9:21 PM

To: Glaister, Carlie K (DPS)

Subject: RE: 100668

Attachments: Change-in-Instrument-Status-Form 100668 12-21-2022.docx

| also discovered we only have one spare alco bottle, going into the holidays is there a chance we can get another two or
three bottles either on Thursday, Friday, or sometime next week?

Jason

From: Glaister, Carlie K (DPS) <carlie.glaister@alaska.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2022 10:49 AM

To: Cusack, Jason <jason.cusack@anchorageak.gov>
Subject: RE: 100668

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Sounds great, thank you.

Cavlie Glaister (Bailey)

Forensic Scientist 1ll — Chemistry Section

State of Alaska Scientific Crime Detection Laboratory
907-269-5689

From: Cusack, Jason <jason.cusack@anchorageak.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2022 10:36 AM

To: Glaister, Carlie K (DPS) <carlie.glaister@alaska.gov>
Subject: RE: 100668

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the State of Alaska mail system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| have been out of town but will check this out tomorrow night when | go back to work next.

Jason

From: Glaister, Carlie K (DPS) <carlie.glaister@alaska.gov>
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2022 10:30 AM

To: Cusack, Jason <jason.cusack@anchorageak.gov>
Subject: 100668

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Hello. | am working on VOC day and APD’s instrument 100668 has not managed to get a passing VOC. It seems to be
having some issues with tank interference. Can you please try installing a new tank to see if this helps? Please send me a
change in instrument status form to document this.
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Thank you for your help,
Carlie Glaister
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